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Charles Baker retires from KDOT 

 

Charles Baker has retired from the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) 

following 41 years of service to the agency. 

Baker was hired in 1979 as an Equipment Operator at Erie. He was promoted to Equipment 

Operator Specialist in 2002 and became Highway Maintenance Supervisor in 2006. As the 

supervisor at Erie, Baker directed a maintenance crew that worked on state highways 

throughout the area. 

In retirement, Baker said he was planning to put family first and then work on his hobbies. 

He and his wife, Janice, live in Hepler. They have two children and four grandchildren.  
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